
Term 4, Week 10 

16th December, 2020 

 
Dear Megalong Families, 
 
The year has come to a finale and I thank you all for your 

support over this year! We have worked together to ensure 

our school runs smoothly providing excellence in education 

to provide our students optimal attention and diverse range 

of learning activities.  

This term students have enjoyed their intensive swim school 

program, showing a leap of improvement in stroke            

development and confidence in the water. Thank you to Lisa 

for her dedication to provide such intensive lessons over the 

last four weeks. 

We had the last P&C committee meeting on Friday, which 

had a wonderful turnout of local past parents and             

community members. It was a productive meeting with   

everyone keen to show their support to give Megalong    

Public School a bigger profile next year in 2021. I look       

forward to a positive new year with the support of our     

community.  

Thank you to our wonderful parents who support one      

another, whether chatting at the school gate or transporting 

students to excursions. This makes our school special and 

similar to a large family. I wish all our families a safe and  

happy Christmas and New Year!    

Warmest wishes for a safe and happy Christmas 

Stephanie Scott 

Principal  
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Online Enrolment System 

The online Enrolment system can be accessed online through 

our website. Otherwise a paper copy can be collected from our 

front office. We also have a kindergarten orientation bags that 

can be posted to parents or picked up at our front office for 

parents considering enrolment in 2021.   

 

 

 

Science Craters on the Moon Experiment. 
 

Students enjoyed measuring the distance and force of          

meteors that would have made the craters on the moon. They 

learned about meteors and the phases of the moon. They also 

experimented with balloons to show static  electricity, and  

explored how air has mass, and gravity on earth. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates to watch for... 

15th December— Ice Skating and High Tea 

16th December— Last day of Term 4 

29th January— First day of Term 1 2021 

Reminders.. 

 School Drive Subsidiary—Apply at 

Transport NSW by the last day of term!                

 

Birds Around the Playground  

The Students found and 

rescued this little Tawny        

Frogmouth hatchling. 

With the help of WIRES 

they have reunited it 

with its family and are 

monitoring it, hoping 

for a happy outcome.   

               Our gorgeous resident King 

Parrot continues to visit  

 

 

  

 

 



          Swimming Lessons 

Remember your sun and swim safety     

lessons throughout the holidays 



 

Uluru  

By  

Charlie 

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

Uluru 

By  

Yollie 

Year 4 

 

 

 

 

 

Uluru  

By  

Clancy 

Year 1 

 

 

 


